Anthony Ketley retires

Gordon Bowerwishes alongtime colleague well for the future

NTHONY KETLEY, Director of the
National Coordination Branch of the
National lerarﬁ of Australia, retired from

the National Li
Commonwealth Pu

rari/) and the
lic Service on Monday

12 October. Present and former colleagues honoured
Anthony at a farewell dinner on Wednesday

14 October.

Anthony was appointed to the position of Chief
Librarian of the then Canberra Public Library
Service in September 1971. He remained there until
January 1979 when he transferred into the National
Library. During his earlier career in South Australia,

Anthony serve

in the SA Education Department

and the State Library of South Australia, including
Officer-in-charge ofthe Country Children’s Book

Service and Head of Lending Services.
During his time at the National lerarg,
Anthony was Principal Librarian, Special

rojects;

Principal Librarian, National Lending Service;
Director, Bibliographical Services; and since 1986
held his present position as Director, National

Coordination Branch.

Anthony was active in LAA/ALIA, the Children’s
Book Council, the Australian Council of State
School Organisations and other professional bodies.
He was a member of the Public Lending Right

Committee from 1975 to 1990.

He has also been involved with the International

Serials Data System (ISDS) in Paris, including a

Anthony Ketley

period as Rapporteur and acurrent term as

Chairman of the Governing Board of the ISDS. He
has developed links over many years with colleagues

Group (APSIG). o _
Anthony has made many friends in the ||brarY_
in

in the South East Asian region, and is currently ﬁrofession over the years, and they wish him wel
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Free from D A Books

New online enquiry service launched at ALIA '92

A BOOKS AND

JOURNALS believe

that an innovative

‘on line’ computer
service will save Australian
libraries hours of time, effort
and funds. The new system
‘D A Direct’ is the first
Australian online system to
offer both books and journals
to information users who
want a quick, convenient
source of reference to the
thousands of technical works
and articles published around
the world each month.

The service was launched
by D A Books and Journals at
ALIA '92. Richard Siegersma,
of D A Information Services,
described the free service as a
commitment to get ‘the best
information to our clients
when they need it’. Over 60
staff bring library material

from D A’sworldwide

resources, and make this

information available from its

Melbourne headquarters. To

access ‘D A Direct’ the

customer simply links their

computer into the D A

databases using Austpac or

AARNet computer networks.
The system includes a

number of features that are

valuable to librarians and

other information users,

including:

e Catalogue enquiry of
books

e Direct book order entry

e Journal enquiry

e Subscription enquiry

e Claims enquiry

e Claims entry

e Claims completion

To register for this free

service, call D A Books and

Journals on (03) 873 4411. =m

is future ventures.

Seeking
Members
for offke...

Ifyou would liketo
partlmfate or hold office in
the following ALIA Divisions
in 1993, please call the
contact person.

« Information Science
Section NSW Group: call
Gaye McDermott on
(02) 266 2205

¢ RAISS Victorian Group:
call Christine Maher on
(03) 479 2926;

¢ Gippsland Regional
Group: call Richard
Gubbins on
(051) 22 1455



